













St Ambrose R.C. Primary School

Princess Road Chorlton-cum-Hardy Manchester M21 7QA Tel: (0161) 445 3299

Head teacher: Mrs R Vayro

Email: <u>head@st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk</u>

School Closed Friday 18th December 2020

Dear families,

You will probably have heard the news that schools are to close earlier at the end of this term.

This is due to the time period required for COVID19 contract tracing before Christmas day the following week.

If your child is tested positive for COVID19 between Thursday 17th December - Thursday 23rd December, please email <u>admin@st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk</u> with this information, so that the necessary protocols can be followed. Do not ring the school office. I will ensure that this account is checked daily for all correspondence.

Friday 18th December will be used as a staff training day.

School will now close at 3.25pm on Thursday 17th December.

Kindest regards,

lush Vayno

Mrs Ruth Vayro









